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In this edition of NIFDI News!

Upcoming NIFDI Trainings
NIFDI Launches New Website Full of Resources! 
Academic Core: A DI Approach to Science Facts Now
Available 
WWC Recognizes Spelling Mastery Studies with Positive
Effects 
NIFDI Research Fellow Demonstrates Impact of DI and
Behavioral Tactics on Independent Reading Levels

If you have questions or need additional information, you can
reach us at 877.485.1973 or info@nifdi.org. 

Upcoming NIFDI Trainings 
 

Direct Instruction Leadership Academy
March 10 & 11, 2014
Atlanta, GA

Direct Instruction Coaching Academy II
March 24 & 25, 2014
Atlanta, GA

National Direct Instruction Conference
July 13 - 17, 2014
Eugene, OR

Southwest Direct Instruction Conference
August 3 - 7, 2014
San Antonio, TX
 
 

For more information, visit us online at www.nifdi.org/training-events or call Bryan Wickman at 877.485.1973.

 

NIFDI Launches New Website Full of Resources! 
 
The National Institute for Direct Instruction (NIFDI) recently launched a newly designed and refreshed website
full of tried-and-true resources and new tools for both veteran and new-to-DI users! Our goal with the new site is
to make Direct Instruction-related information easy to access and utilize. Some of the features of the new site
include:

Free Online Tutorial on Implementing DI Successfully (featured in January's Edition of NIFDI News!) 
Blogs by Drs. Kerry Hempenstall and Martin Kozloff
Archived Copies of the Journal of Direct Instruction (JODI) and DI News
Information About and Access to NIFDI's Newly Developed Open-Registration Events
Free Downloads of Program Resources (Placement Tests, NIFDI's Materials Cost Sheet and more!) 
Expanded Store on DI-Related Books and Materials 
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